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Noah’s Ark Newsletter Update July 2014

Dear Parents,
There are just over two weeks left before we break up for the summer holidays and have to say good bye to many of our pre-school children.  However, we still have some exciting events coming up: 
Barbeque – 5th July

The Noah's Ark Barbeque will take place on Saturday the 5th from 1-4pm.
Thank you to those who have already bought tickets. Please remember the fun will take place come rain or shine in the pre-school grounds and garden next to the priest’s house. For those who haven't purchased tickets yet, there is still time, and you can do so by filling in your form before Friday, or by buying on the door. Please take the opportunity to come along and meet with the friends and families of your children. As well as lovely burgers and hot dogs there will be plenty of entertainment to keep everyone amused and there are some fantastic prizes to be won.

The fire brigade promised to make a visit to the morning children on 14th July at 11.00am.

Noah’s Ark Fun day and last day of term – 18th July.
On this day parents/carers and their children are invited to join their child’s normal session at the following times:
Morning session    –  9.30am until 11.30am and
Afternoon session –  1.00pm until 3.00pm. 
All children who do not normally attend on a Friday are welcome to join our Fun Day. The staff will be providing activities, a picnic for the children and a little surprise at the end. Best of all, this event will be completely free of charge. Unfortunately, due to the staff performing the activities we cannot accept unaccompanied children.
We hope to see as many of the children as possible on this day, but please let the staff know if you are planning an early holiday. 
 
Staff News
It is with much regret that Danielle has decided to take up another position in a primary school in Sutton. She has been with us for 4 years and we will miss her greatly. We thank her for all her hard work and the care she has given to the children. We wish her all the best in her new job.

Pictures of recent events such as the Kingston Museum visit will be published over the next few weeks. Unfortunately, we experienced problems with both our website and camera equipment, but hope to have these problems rectified by September.

We will miss all children who will leave us for primary school. It has been a pleasure to look after you. For those staying on with us next year, we look forward to seeing you back in September.

Many thanks
Bettina, Melissa, Angelina, Julie, Danielle, Theresa and Sandie 
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